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This Week
Welcome Back: We hope you all had a lovely summer break. It has been fantastic to 

welcome all our students back to school this week and to hear their holiday news.

Vaccinations: We have upcoming vaccinations for students. There will be HPV 

vaccinations for students in Year 8 on Friday 25th September, with the second dose on 

Friday 19th March 2021. The consent forms for these have been sent home this week.

There will be flu vaccinations for students in Years R, 1, 2, 3, 4, 5, 6 and 7 on Thursday 

22nd October. The consent forms for these will be sent home by the end of next week.

Please make sure the consent forms are returned as soon as possible as the 

vaccinations cannot proceed without a completed and signed form.

Parent Dropoff/Pickup Times: Our new dropoff and pickup system has settled in well 

this week. Can we please remind parents not to arrive onsite before 9.10am to drop off 

students and 3.10pm when collecting them. This allows us time to safely co-ordinate 

the school transport vehicles onto and off the school site.

COVID Poster: Please see the attached QEII COVID information poster.

Tree Planting and Time Capsule Event
At the end of the summer term, in place of our usual Leavers’ Assembly we had a special 

tree planting and time capsule burial. Here are some of the photos. You can see some 

more on Page 2 of this newsletter.

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Kaiden, Pines - Having a letter published in Doctor Who Magazine.

Ashraf, Elms - Amazing independent painting in Art.

Alfie, Elms - Settling in to Elms so well and being very independent.

Niki, Elms - Fantastic first week at his new school and making lots of new friends.



Tree Planting and Time Capsule Event
Here are some more pictures from our tree planting event at the end of the Summer Term.
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